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To . Chief Education Program Supervisor
Schools District Supervisors, School Heads
All Identified Teachers

Division Writeshop on EsP (Edukasyon Sa Pagpapakatao) Learning Materials in the New Normal

1. Pursuant to Regional Memorandum no. 090 s. 2020, DepEd’s Sulong Edukalidad, R.M. 236, s.
2020, Division Basic Education Learning Continuity Plan and its battle cry on the continuous
delivery of quality basic education, DepEd-CID calls on all Education Supervisors to plan for
contingency measures relative to curriculum implementation and learning delivery. As such this
office shall conduct the Division Writeshop on ESP Materials in the New Normal on May 24-26
for batch 1-7, Grades 7 & 8 and with s and May 27-29 for batch 2 Grades 9 & 10 with o3
There will be 2 days face to face and 1 day Home/ School-Based at Bangued East Central

School.

2. The following are the objectives of the Writeshop:

TERMINAL/ GENERAL :
a. Tofinalize SLMs in EsP Gr 4-10 for Q2

ENABLING/ SPECIFIC:
At the end of the 3-day activity the participants shall
a. be oriented on the specifics in preparing SLMs

b. be able to finalize SLMs for Esp G4-10 for Q2

3. The participants of this training are identified EsP Teachers of SDO-Abra. They are expected to
bring their own laptop, extension cord and MELC, TG/LM in EsP. Services rendered on Saturday
shall be covered by Service Credit/COC. Attached is a list for reference.

4. Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is hereby directed.

ACA, Ed.D. CESO VI
Assistant $chools Division Superintendent
0IC - Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
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